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Please vote NO on SB 544. Why are the sponsors of this bill willing to burden the 

taxpayer with another unnecessary tax? Previous laws passed by this governing 

body encourage the consumption of dangerous drugs by reducing or eliminating 

penalties for use or abuse. And now the sponsors want to eliminate a water vapor 

generator? Are humidifiers next? If the use of these devices is an overwhelming 

problem in schools then school administrators should be scheduled to patrol their 

hallways to prevent such use. Mingling with the students would be good for the 

administrator and students, it would show a level of involvement and concern the 

students probably haven't seen an a long time. 

I oppose SB544, and so should you. Save the money, save the kids by being 

involved. 


